
Missouri Care Change of Ownership   
 

 
Effective January 23, 2020, ownership of Missouri Care changed from WellCare to 
Anthem, Inc.through its affiliate ATH Holding Company, LLC. (Anthem). 
 

What Does This Mean for Missouri Care Members? 
There are no changes to your benefits, appointments, providers, or how you are 
served as a MO HealthNet Managed Care member due to this change. Missouri 
Care remains a MO HealthNet Managed Care health plan. 
 
WHAT DO I NEED TO DO? 
 
If you want to stay with Missouri Care, you do not need to do anything.  
 
If you would like to choose another health plan, please call the Managed Care 
Enrollment Helpline at 1-800-348-6627. You must change your health plan by April 21, 
2020.  
 
WHAT IF I HAVE QUESTIONS? 
 
If you have any questions or need help, please call the MO HealthNet Managed Care 
Enrollment Helpline at 1-800-348-6627.   
 

What Does This Mean for Providers?  
 
There are no changes to Missouri Care member benefits, appointments, providers, or 
how Missouri Care members are served. Missouri Care remains a MO HealthNet 
Managed Care health plan 
 
There are no changes to provider contracts because they will be acquired by Anthem, 
Inc.   
 
Providers should contact 1-800-322-6027 with any questions about this change.  


